# FOUNDATION NEWS

Grand Chapter of California—Order of the Eastern Star

## Supporting our Foundation

### **Monthly Charity— October 2023**

Each month our Worthy Grand Matron and Worthy Grand Patron have highlighted one of the charities under our California Eastern Star Foundation. In October, we focus our attention on:



### CANCER RESEARCH FUND

Our Eastern Star Cancer Research Fund was established for the collection of funds that can be donated to a charitable non-profit organization that is engaged in cancer research. The organization is designated by the current Worthy Grand Matron from the funds collected during her Grand Chapter Year. Prior donations have been made to UCLA Jonsson Comprehensive Cancer Center and UC Davis Pediatric Oncology Center.



California Eastern Star is honored by the appointment of Bill Prentiss, General Grand Chapter Committee Member - Cancer. Bill is working to raise funds in California for our Eastern Star Foundation Cancer programs. All funds **RAISED in California**, **STAY in California**. Bill has designed a special pin with the "Indiana Jones" silhouette over the General Grand Chapter emblem and the words, "Let's Whip Cancer California". Pins will be available at Grand Chapter.

Please consider making a donation to our California Eastern Star Cancer Research Fund and "Let's Whip Cancer California!"

#### **DONATING IS SIMPLE AND EASY!**

To donate to the WGM/WGP Special Projects control/click: <a href="https://oescal.org/">https://oescal.org/</a> then scroll to the bottom of the page to find the link for the 2023 Special Projects.

To donate to any of our California Eastern Star Foundation Charities control/click: <u>The California Eastern Star Foundation</u> A **DONATE** button is listed under each charity and you have the option of PayPal or credit card.

If you'd like to mail a check, make it payable to **California Eastern Star Foundation** and note the desired fund in the **memo line**. Your tax-deductible donation should be mailed to: 16960 Bastanchury Road, Ste C, Yorba Linda, CA 92886-1711. The Foundation Board of Trustees looks forward to assisting you and thanks you for your donations.

Remember, we cannot help our members without your help and support!